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Decisions at Shareholders´ Annual General Meeting 23rd June 
2020 

 

The shareholders´ annual general meeting of AB Fagerhult on the 23rd June 2020 decided that no 
dividend will be paid. 

The Annual General Meeting decided to release the directors and the CEO from liability for the financial 
year 2019. 

It was agreed to appoint 6 directors. The following members of the board were re-elected; Jan Svensson, 
Eric Douglas, Cecilia Fasth, Morten Falkenberg, Annica Bresky and Teresa Enander. Jan Svensson was re-
elected as chairman of the board and Eric Douglas re-elected as vice-chairman of the board. 

It was decided, in accordance with the nomination committee’s proposal, to determine the total fees to 
be paid to the directors to 2 500 000 SEK. The fees are unchanged from previous year. 

It was decided to re-appoint the current auditors Öhrlings PricewaterhouseCoopers AB with Peter Nyllinge 
as chief auditor, up until the conclusion of the annual general meeting 2021. 

The Annual General Meeting decided on a nomination committee consisting of one representative for each 
of the four largest shareholders or owner groups per August 31st  2020 and the Chairman. The names of 
the four members and the names of the shareholders they represent shall be published not later than in 
connection with the Company's third quarter report. 

It was decided to approve the board of director’s proposal on the principles for remuneration to senior 
management. 

The shareholders´ annual general meeting decided to give the board the right to repurchase own shares 
at maximum 10% of the share capital during the time until next shareholder’s general meeting. 

It was decided, in accordance with the board of director’s proposal, to amend the company’s articles of 
association with two amendments of editorial nature and with the amendment that general meetings may 
be held in Habo, Jönköping or in Stockholm. 

The CEO presentation that is normally provided at the annual general meeting can be found at 
www.fagerhultgroup.com.  
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